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To all Parents/Carers,                                   20/4/18 
 
That’s more like it – a bit of sunshine at last and it finally feels like 
the Summer Term has arrived!  Here are some of our Y3 children 
completing some Maths orientated activities earlier this week.  I’ve 
also seen Treasure Hunts, Storytelling and a great Art lesson, so long 
may the good weather continue! 
 
Another big thank you to everyone who came to the FS2 Phonics talk 
on Tuesday with Miss Gamble and Mrs Smith.  Once again it was a 
really well attended event and lots of positive feedback about the 
content of the presentation and how useful it was.  And thank you to 
the FS2 Team for providing the crèche service.  This worked really 
well again and we will continue to offer it for future events.  If you 
weren’t able to make it then don’t forget to visit our website for 
further details: 
 

http://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/Phonics 
 
 

Speaking of which, the E-Safety meeting with Traci Good has now 
been booked for 21st June at 3:40pm.  It will be straight after school 
and will last about an hour.  Like I have said before, her training is 
really insightful and we thought it might be the type of information 
you would want to hear before a long Summer holiday.   
 
We will run the crèche service again (for Markeaton children only though!) and give you the chance to absorb all there is 
on offer.  Having sat through her presentation during our most recent INSET Day I can safely say it was absolutely 
brilliant but you will probably have lots of questions for her at the end! 
 
And finally, next week I will be attending some further training about GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation).  GDPR 
is replacing the existing Data Protection Act 1998 and all the changes will come into effect on the 25th May 2018 (last 
day of this half term).  Although you are unlikely to notice any of the changes made in school, you may see letters 
and/or other notification slips make reference to GDPR e.g. requesting permission to use information etc.  It’s relatively 
easy to look up on Google but if you have any questions then feel free to contact me. 
 

Have a great weekend and see you on Monday (or tonight at the quiz night if you’re there!) 
 

Snowdon Sponsor Page (4 weeks to go!) 
 

https://www.sponsorme.co.uk/ianjohnson/markeaton-midnight-snowdon-challenge.aspx 
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